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Orange County Fire Authority Installing Free Smoke Alarms in Santa Ana

Who: The Orange County Fire Authority, City of Santa Ana, and the Red Cross will partner 
together to install free smoke alarms and work with residents to be prepared to act 
should a fire occur.

  
What: Starting at the Santa Ana Church, volunteers will go door to door to ask residents if they 

would like free smoke alarms installed in their homes that day.  Residents will receive 
information for fire safety and preparedness, and will learn how to create a home 
evacuation plan.

When: Saturday, November 5
9:00 am to 1:00 pm

Where: Santa Ana Free Methodist Church
1600 W. Myrtle Street, Santa Ana
Installation teams will be working the residential areas South of 1st Street, North of 
Willits Street, East of Franklin Street, and West of Bristol Street.

###

The OCFA is a joint powers authority that serves more than 1.8 million residents in 23 cities 
and the unincorporated areas of the county.
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